DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

BUREAU OF GENERAL INFORMATION

BUREAU OF SCHOOL SERVICE AND RESEARCH

LECTURE COURSE BUREAU

BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTENSION TEACHING
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

November 3, 1938

COPY

Mr. John Bunn
Dean of Men
Stanford University
Palo Alto, California

Dear Mr. Bunn:

At the request of Dr. Allen we are writing to you concerning the motion pictures which you have made of Stanford basketball games.

We would appreciate it if you would notify us at your convenience the conditions under which the films were made. We would also like to know who photographed the games for you. We shall be pleased to receive any information you care to send us concerning the films.

Thanking you in advance for your courtesy in this matter, I am

Sincerely yours,

BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION Secretary

FSM: RM.